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SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, November 14, 2019, at approximately 5:38 p.m., Torrance Police Officers 
responded to the area of 220th street and Western Avenue regarding shots fired. 
 
Upon arrival, officers discovered an adult male suffering from gunshot wounds.  The victim was 
treated by the Torrance Fire Department at the scene and later transported to a local hospital.    
 
Investigators are currently on scene conducting a follow-up investigation and are working to 
identify the suspect(s) involved.  
 
Both northbound and southbound lanes of Western will be temporarily closed between 220th 
street and 223rd street to conduct the investigation.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Captain Mark 
Underwood of the Special Operations Bureau.   
 
 

 

Sergeant Alexander Martinez  
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
amartinez@torranceca.gov  # # # 

The Torrance Police Department continues to encourage community members to report all 
suspicious activity. “See something, Say Something.”  Anyone with information regarding this 
incident is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department (310) 328-3456. 
(DR#190052287) 
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